
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

 
 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2016-17 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.5%) 

 

Comets 99.08%     Satellites 98.8%      Endeavour 98.4%      Enterprise 97.3% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 98.4%  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

16th 

June 

2017 Friday Bulletin  

Comets Scarlett Southgate, Ronnie Middleton-Thomas, Ellie-May Greenwood  

         and Oliver Courtney. 

Satellites Samuel Leach, Ellison Edwards, Max Crowhurst, Holly Lewis 

            and Fletcher Osborne. 

Endeavour Nate Middleton-Thomas, Kai Lewis, Lily Osborne, Jayden Harris,  

            Billy Mann (2) and Harry Debenham. 

Enterprise Oscar Laws, Carlin Mann and Charlie Clarke. 
 

Silver Stars 

 Scarlett Southgate, Orla Scott, Max Crowhurst, Casey Lewis, Jack Howard,  

Harry Haydon, Henry Garland, Ellison Edwards, Evelyn Brooks, Harry Chamberlain, 

Eleanor Anthony, Blessing Muzire, Lewis Spurdin, Ella-Mai Baylie, Abbi Sadler, 

Isabella McGregor, Morgan Yallop and Casey Walker. 
 

Gold Stars 

 Kian Bidewell 
 

Accelerated Reader 

Bronze Alfie Howes. 

Silver Isobel Horsfall and Oscar Laws. 

Gold Nazar Hladkykh and Sylvie Fallas. 

Platinum  

Silver Badge Evelyn Brooks, Jessica White, Noah Lambiase and Kian Bidewell. 

Gold Badge Amelia Mackay and Jake Mason. 

 

Next time you are in school please look at the children’s work on display in the 

reception area. 

 

 

 

 

Farm to Fork On Monday, Satellites headed off to Tesco’s at Drayton to find out more 

about the sustainability of our food.  The children were asked to find food within the store 

that was Fairtrade and Rainforest Alliance certified.  They were able to taste different 

types of fish, make a mushy banana, chocolate and yoghurt pudding and taste different 

flavours of chocolate!  They had a very enjoyable morning and we are extremely proud that 

several shoppers commented on how well behaved the children were. 



 
 

House Reward Winners  Congratulations to Cavell House who are this term’s Good Work 

and Behaviour Award Winners.  Kira Cheng, Olivia-Jane Knowles, Eleanor Smallwood, Jude 

Watchorn, Kian Bidewell, Henry Garland, Jack Howard, Florrie Laws, Samuel Leach, William 

Walker, Ella-Mai Baylie, Ben Brolly, Mia Clarke, Harry Debenham, Lily Garland, Jayden Harris, 

Alfie Howes, Ebony Lewis, Billy Mann, George Ashby, Ella Cheng, Charlie Clarke, Chloe 

Hodgson, Oscar Laws, Jessica Leach, Jack Macare-Cook, Carlin Mann and Casey Walker.   The 

children will be enjoying a Bush craft Skills Day for their reward for working so hard this 

term.  Well done.  
 

 
 

Enterprise this week have been revisiting our written toolkit for solving subtraction 

problems involving decimals and measure. In our writing, we have learned how to inform and 

persuade a reader to consider the perils of night safety. Musically the children showed great 

bravery tackling two show tunes with real gusto. Creatively the children continued to thrive 

with the beginning of their film making experience with Mr Johnston. Finally, the children 

showed tremendous curiosity when exploring the myriad functions of our heart and 

circulatory system. 
 

Enjoy the weekend, 
 

Mr Easterbrook 
 

 

 

Sports Day Monday 26th June The children will start the afternoon in their classes 

with house races, and then move to year group races on the track. We will finish with the 

house relay race. As you know, there is little shade or cover on the field. If the weather is 

very warm (or if it is pouring with rain!), we will make the decision about whether to go ahead 

outside at 11.30 a.m. We will then e-mail/text you to let you know what is happening.  Thank 

you.  
 

 
 

Tempest Photos Please could you return your order forms by Friday 23rd June.   

 Thank you  
 

 
 

Bags2School This is an opportunity to clear out your clutter and raise funds for the school.  

Bags will be issued soon and can be brought to school from Monday 10th July. 
 

 

 

Summer Fayre Do come along and join the fun on Saturday 1st July 12 noon to 2 p.m.  The 

Friends are busy planning a range of activities for everyone to enjoy and are asking for 

donations for the tombola and raffle.  These can be anything from tins or jars of food, 

bottles or cans of drink to gift vouchers.  Unwanted gifts most welcome.  Donations should 

be sent into school and will be gratefully received. Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

 



 

Dates for your Diary  
Monday 19th June – Satellites Maths Café at 2 p.m. 

Tuesday 20th June – New Reception – Getting to know you session 3 

Wednesday 21st June – Satellites Parent Lunch 

Thursday 22nd June – Bush Craft Skills  

Friday 23rd June – Non Uniform Day  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


